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The landscape around Stonehenge is a unique neolithic site that continues to reveal

more information about the most important prehistoric area of Britain, especially as more
sophisticated methods of below-ground investigation are developed. Consider how much
information we have been given about the area around the Durrington Walls in the last two
years. It would be folly to dig a vast tunnel through such a rich and sensitive site.

The A303 is a monstrous intrusion on a world famous monument. It needs to be rerouted
some miles away from Stonehenge. The Govt will say the costs are too great, but billions
have been found when the pressure is on, as in the time of covid. Wait for another couple
of years to get over current problems, take a deep breath , and go for the expensive
rerouting. It only needs to be done once! Later generations will be so grateful! But
DON'T dig the tunnel.
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